
Nursery News        Friday 16th September 

How to help your child at home: 

 Ask ‘Can you spot a circle on your way to school?’ 

 Ask ‘What did you like about your library book this 
week?’ 

 Ask ‘How are you feeling today?’ 

 Try writing the number 1 in the air: “start at the 
top and down we run, that’s the way we make a 1!” 

This week we have been learning: 

Shape of the week : Circle        Number of the week:  

                                                                                                              

 

 about the colour monster and how we can feel different 
feelings 

 how to cut safely with scissors  

 how to write the number ‘1’  

 how to draw a circle  

Important Notices: 

Our library day is on Thursday! The children 
will take a book home next week.  

Please fill in your child’s reading diary when 
you share books at home.  

Funding forms have been handed out. Please 
speak to a member of the nursery team if you 
need one or need support to fill it out. Please 
return them by Friday 23rd September.  

Book of the week: 

 


